
To end the term, we will be having a Party Day on Thursday 
19th December from 10.30am- 1pm.

Don’t worry if your child doesn’t usually attend on a Thursday, 
all Playgroup children are invited! Just let us know ahead of the day if you

would like your child to join us...
Lunch will be provided & we have booked an entertainer from Absolutely

Amazing Parties!

In addition, our Christmas Nativity  performances will be held on 
Monday 9th & Thursday 12th December both at 11am. 

Parents are invited to attend one showing with a maximum of 2 adults per
family due to space.  Pushchairs will not be permitted inside.

Again, please let us know if you would like to attend.
We cannot accommodate anyone who hasn’t pre-booked. 

Christmas Jumper
DayDecember 12th!

We would like to wish all of our wonderful families 
a very Merry Christmas!


